
Item C1
Presentation by Fire Department of Preliminary Plan for Fire 
Station Facility
James Brisnehan from Cannon Moss Brygger & Associates and Ken Newell from Stewart 
Cooper Newell Architects will present a progress report on the Fire Station project to be 
located at 411 Fonner Park Road.

Tuesday, November 08, 2005
Council Session

City of Grand Island

Staff Contact: Jim Rowell
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